
Yorktown Town Council Executive Meeting 
September 28, 2009@ 4:30 P.M. Town Hall 

 
 

 
Call to order: 
Mike Beeman, Bob Flanagan, Steve Lowry, and Rick Glaub were in attendance. Larry Crouch 
was absent. 
Clerk-Treasurer Neff, Town Manager Olson, Marshal St. John and Town Attorney Shawn Neal 
were also present. 
 
Discussion of employee performance. IC 5-14-1.5-6.1 6A and 9 
 
Adjournment 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________                           _____________________________ 
Town Council President                                                  Clerk-Treasurer 


